
I support an inclusive, statewide process for replacing "Oregon, My Oregon" as the state song where diverse voices are directly 
involved in the process resulting in a song that is representative of the full spectrum of Oregonians including recognition of the 
unique and enduring relationship that exists between Indigenous Peoples and their traditional territories across Oregon.


